
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
14 March 2024 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
We have been looking at the start of term dates for after the Easter holidays. Now that Ramadan has 
started, we are in a better position to predict the likely day for Eid. Most are suggesting Wednesday 10 
April but for some it could still fall on Tuesday 9 April. Our calendar is set well in advance for the purpose 
of planning, and trying to get the exact times is difficult until nearer the time. 
 
As you will know the school calendar currently had students returning to the academy on Wednesday 10 

April after having two training days on the Monday and Tuesday.   
 
After speaking to some of our teachers in the community, the following changes have been made to 
week commencing April 8 2024.  
 

• Students return to school on Monday 8 and Tuesday 9 of April. There will be no enrichment, 
intervention, or homework clubs. Detentions will run as normal.  

• Wednesday 10 April the academy will be closed to all staff and students.  

• Thursday 11 April and Friday 12 April will be the two training days and students will not be 
expected in school.  

 
We feel this will be of much greater benefit to our students and families, and it does require the support 
of parents to ensure their children attend school on Monday 8 April and Tuesday 9 April as normal. 
 
If you should have any queries about this then please let us know using the following email address 
dkaattendance@dixonska.com     
 
I thank you for your support in this matter, and hope you find these changes supportive and beneficial.   

 

Kind regards  
 

 
 
 

Richard Wilson  
Principal  
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